PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE:

Hello families! I can’t believe we are
starting the month of November! This
month will fly by and we’ll soon get ready
for the Thanksgiving holidays. Here at
Sanchez, we are so thankful for your
children. This month be on the lookout for
the Human Sexudlity & Responsibility
letters that will be sent home. Also, our
3rd-6th graders will be taking some
important practice assessments. Please
encourage them to do their very best!
These assessments provide important
data for teachers. We hope to see you at

our Thanksgiving luncheon. Thank you for

all your support.

IMPORTANT DATES:
Nov. I: No School
Nov. 4: Mock Election
Nov. 5: No School & Voting Day
Nov. 6: Planetarium
Nov. 8: Picture Day
Nov. Il: Honor Roll Bingo
Nov. [4: 6th gd Orchestra Trip
Nov. I5: Principal’s Coffee

Nov. 2I: Thanksgiving Luncheon
Nov. 25-29: Thanksgiving holidays

IMPORTANT REMINDERS:

Parents, please do not park in the staff parking lot in the back during morning drop of f.

Our teachers need to be able to park and they are running out of spaces.

Continue to display your car tags. This makes our dismissal easier and faster.

Remember to send jackets with your children as it is beginning to get cool.

Check the lost and found for any jackets you may be missing.

If you need to pick up your student before dismissal, please make sure it is before 2:30.

We understand that sometimes unexpected things come up, but this gives the front office

staff time to find the students.

Continue to send your students to school every day!




